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Press Release 

BCEL’s Overall Business Performance Review Meeting  

For the first quarter of the year 2018 

 

 

On the 25-26 April 2017, Banque Pour Le Commerce Exterieur Lao Public 

(BCEL) held Overall Business Performance Review Meeting for the first quarter of 

the year 2018. The meeting was held at BCEL Level 5 meeting room and was 

presided over by Mr. Phounkhong CHANTHACHACK, General Managing 

Director of  BCEL and attended by BCEL’s Deputy Managing Directors, Chiefs of 

Divisions and General Managers of BCEL’s Branches in the total number of 70 

participants.  

 

In the meeting, there was a reviewed on business performance of the bank in 

overall its entire network for the quarter 1 of 2018, a consideration on the plans for 

business operation and the targets for quarter 1 of 2018. The meeting also provided 

a chance for all participants to exchange their experience on various areas 

particularly on maintaining the quality of credits, fund mobilization, product 

extension plan, service improvement, reporting the progress on the implementation 

of the projects related to the strategic development of the bank and other important 

tasks in order to ensure that the bank will achieve its plans.  
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According to the report, the results of BCEL’s qurter1 2018 business performance 

are positive in many areas. There have been many new products developed which 

can outstandingly serve people in the society and the significant achievement in 

business performance results shown by reaching the profits as planned. However, 

the chairpersons of the meeting also advised all branches to pay attention to all the 

works in order to make BCEL achieves its planned profit at the end of the year and 

to generate the highest benefits to the shareholders.  

 
  


